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Present were EOTEC General Manager Al Davis, Councilor Kelso, Councilor Barron, City Manager Byron 
Smith, and City Staff Heather La Beau.  There were no committee members in attendance.  
 
City Manager Smith shared the EOTEC financials page (attached) which will be included in the monthly 
financial report presented each month to the city council.  
 
EOTEC General Manager Al Davis presented a brief operations update (attached), including recent and 
upcoming events scheduled for at the facility.    
 
No action was taken as no committee members were present.  
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